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Reconciliation Week – This week, together with other schools, we will be
celebrating Reconciliation Week. Reconciliation Australia gives a fantastic overview

of what reconciliation is all about, which I’ve included below, and is a great
discussion starter for parents and children: 

“At its heart, reconciliation is about strengthening relationships between Aboriginal
and Torres Strait Islander peoples and non-Indigenous peoples, for the benefit of all

Australians.
For Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander peoples, Australia’s colonial history is

characterised by devastating land dispossession, violence, and racism. Over the last
half-century, however, many significant steps towards reconciliation have been

taken.
Reconciliation is an ongoing journey that reminds us that while generations of

Australians have fought hard for meaningful change, future gains are likely to take
just as much, if not more, effort.

In a just, equitable and reconciled Australia, Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander
children will have the same life chances and choices as non-Indigenous children, and

the length and quality of a person’s life will not be determined by their racial
background.

Our vision of reconciliation is based and measured on five dimensions: historical
acceptance; race relations; equality and equity; institutional integrity and unity.”

(https://www.reconciliation.org.au)



School Pride – Collectively we have been trying to generate a greater sense of
pride and ownership of our school. Besides the Community Hour we hold fortnightly,
we have also been exploring other avenues for our students to have a greater voice
and agency in their school and learning. This week our student leaders joined staff

on a ‘learning walk,’ in order to provide feedback to teachers about classrooms and
other common spaces across the school. Our Junior School Council and other

student leaders have also been active in providing feedback and offering ideas as to
how we can best cater for the needs of all our learners.



School Values – Our school values are now colourfully displayed on the walls

outside the Wellbeing Room. Besides the visual impact, they are highly visible to
students in the playground and on the oval, which allows for them to be a constant

reference point. Once again, thanks to Tony for the paint work and signage.
Professional Practice Day – Just a reminder that this Friday will be ‘student free.’ All

staff will be working on assessment, moderation and reporting. In line with the VGSA
2022, it will be held on the same day for all staff. Our Before and After School Care
facility will be available for parents who require the service. Please make bookings

online through the ‘Their Care’ portal.



Bus Travel – Our new system of using bar codes to monitor who is on the school bus
appears to be working well. It has sped up the process for our bus monitors and

gives us an accurate electronic copy of who is travelling on which bus. If your child’s
bus tag is damaged, please ask them to return it to the office so we can replace it

with a more robust design.



Parking and student safety – Due to our location and the number of students who
are driven and bussed into school, traffic flow and parking are ongoing concerns.

Unfortunately student safety is also compromised by this congestion. In an effort to
keep all students safe, please encourage your children to only cross the road at the

supervised crossing. 



Have a great start to winter, and I’m certain all the surfers in our community
have been loving the extended run of swell and off-shore winds. You’ve got to

love where we live!
Adrian
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Fri 2nd June
Professional Practice Day -

Pupil Free Day



Tues 6th June
Grade 5 Point Addis Excursion



Wed 7th June

Athletics Day Grades 3 through
to 6



Mon June 12th

King's Birthday Public Holiday
(No School)



Thurs 15th June

Foundation World Of Bee's
Incursion



Fri 23rd June

Last Day Of Term 2



Mon 10th June
First Day Of Term 3



Fri 14th July 

Ladies Luncheon
 12pm-3.30pm






  



G R A D E  5  C A M P
S O V E R E I G N  H I L L
1 4 T H  -  1 6 T H  A U G



G R A D E  3  C A M P

W Y U N A
2 3 R D  - 2 5 T H  A U G



G R A D E  4  U R B A N

C A M P
1 8 T H  -  2 0 T H  O C T






Acknowledgement of Country
Bellbrae PS 












Our school sits in beautiful
forest and coastal country, and
is the traditional home of the

Wadawurrung people. Today we
acknowledge the care they
have given to this land for

thousands of years, and the
care they continue to give. 

We always remember that our
community learns and grows on

Wadawurrung land and we
acknowledge and pay our

respects to Wadawurrung Elders
past, present and emerging.












WADAWURRUNG LANGUAGE WITH
YEAR 2

This week we have two new words
to learn. The first word is kurwarrk
this is the Wadawurrung word for

kookaburra. The second word
istulum, this is the Wadawurrung
word for black duck. This term at
Bellbrae we will be learning new

Wadawurrung words relating to our
beautiful surroundings. 


































Last week we learnt the
Wadawurrung animal words gnurr-
gnurr and perridak. Gnurr-gnurr is

the Wadawurrung word for wombat.
The second word is perridak, this is

the Wadawurrung word for platypus.
This term at Bellbrae we will be

learning new Wadawurrung words
relating to our beautiful

surroundings. We will learn the
Wadawurrung names of our local

wildlife. Please practise these new
words at home.











https://www.facebook.com/groups/135790323252561/
mailto:www.bellbrae.ps@education.vic.gov.au
https://web.seesaw.me/parents


P A G E  2

Winter Lightning Premiership
 
Last Friday our Grade 6 students participated in the Winter Lightning Premiership. This term they had a
choice of the following sports Netball, Tee ball, Volley Stars, Football and Soccer. Our students
participated in weekly training sessions and workshops to develop their knowledge and skills specific to
their sport.
On Friday they competed against the other City to Surf District Schools. We were very proud of the
teamwork and sportsmanship displayed by all of our teams and students. A special mention to our Girls
Division 1 Netball team who won their competition and will continue on to the next round!

Division Cross Country

Congratulations to the following students: James Barraclough, Joe Baulch, Felix Bones, Byron Bones
Sahara Lowdon, Alice Palmeiri, Hudson Ryan, Dorian Wakefeild and Ruby Williams who competed in the
Division Cross Country on Tuesday the 23rd of May. 

All of our students competed exceptionally well. A special mention to Byron Bones who finished 5th in his
age group, as well as Alice Palmeiri and Sahara Lowdon that finished 1st and 2nd in their age group. All
three students will represent Bellbrae at the next stage. We wish you the best of luck!

BIRTHDAYSBIRTHDAYS
















1st June
sam crowe

archer buckland



3rd june
kai wakefield

Naree Gow



5th June
levi sanders



6th June

macy maddock



7th june
milo baker



8th june

finn hope
harper molloy
adela wilson

rex kadera



9th june
lucia larsen
rosie bridges



11th june

sahara lowden
winter lowden

digby wills



12th june
forrest duncan

isla webber
















































SPORTS UPDATESPORTS UPDATE






BOBBY O'BRIEN FA RESPECT For her fantastic effort to always demonstrate all our school values.

IRA RIGBY
RENZOW

FB ASPIRE
For Showing initiative and having a “can-do” attitude to all aspects of learning. Well done

Ira

ASH MURPHY FB RESPECT
For always being a caring classmate who respectfully listens to others. Well done Ash,

you're a star!

RUBEN KNIGHTS FC RESPECT
For always being a helpful class member and using initiative to help tidy up. Thank you

Ruben!

LEILA UGRIN FC ASPIRE For challenging herself as a learner, especially in Writing. Well done Leila!

INDIE-ROSE
NUTBEAN

1B RESPONSIBILITY For arriving at school and organising herself independently. Great job Indie-Rose!

JIMMY
DEPPELER

1B RESPECT
For being a kind and caring classmate both in the classroom and the playground. Well

done Jimmy!

ERNESTO
THEVENON

1B ASPIRE For aspiring to try his hardest in all areas of his school work. Great work Ernesto!

DANIELA
JOHNSON

1B ASPIRE
For making a great effort to follow the Narrative structure of writing in her Dreamtime

story.

NEAVE
O'CONNOR

1C ASPIRE For striving to achieve her best in class and listening beautifully during class discussions.

JIMMY HASTIE 1C ASPIRE For always facing a challenging task with enthusiasm and a positive attitude!

WINTER BARRY 1C ASPIRE
Well done to Winter for applying yourself to do such great reading during our partner

reading sessions!

CARYS
MORZINEK

1C RESPECT
For listening to other people's ideas and having great suggestions when discussing how to

solve problems.

MILA PERRETT 2A RESPONSIBILITY
For always being polite and helpful in the classroom and leading by example when getting

organised for lessons!

SUNNY O'BRIEN 2A RESPONSIBILITY
For showing responsibility when transitioning between lessons and being a phoneme

superstar in our MSL lessons!

ARCHIE STONE 2C RESPONSIBILITY
Archie, well done for showing great responsibility by always listening and following

instructions.

CHARLIE
BUCKLEY

2C ASPIRE
For such wonderful enthusiasm towards writing your many procedural texts. Well done,

Charlie!

values awards

We keep our tables clean and
tidy.

 We return things to the right
place once we have used them.
 We use the different bins in our

classroom correctly.
 We push chairs in when we are

not using them.
 It is a shared responsibility to
keep our learning spaces tidy.



Our whole school focus for Term 2:
Week 6 will be showing our school

value of Responsibility- We keep our
learning spaces tidy (classroom). All
classes will engage in teaching and

learning activities that explore:
























We are open to trying new
things and challenging

ourselves.
We demonstrate persistence

and keep trying.
We use feedback to help us

improve.
We understand how mistakes

help us grow and learn.






Our whole school focus for Term 2
Week 7 will be showing our school
value of Aspire- We have a growth
mindset. All classes will engage in

teaching and learning activities that
explore:























JAMES LLOYD 3B RESPECT
For the positive attitude you demonstrate in all aspects of school life and for
always aspiring to achieve your best. Keep up the brilliant efforts, James! :)

RYDER EDWARDS 3B RESPECT
For the kindness and consideration that you demonstrate to yourself and

others in and outside the classroom, and for your magnificent narrative writing
piece.

FIN CLARKE 4A RESPECT
Fin always acts with kindness and care towards his fellow classmates and is a

friendly and popular member of 4A!

ALBY BRADSHAW 4A RESPECT
Alby always acts with kindness and care towards his fellow classmates and is

a friendly and extremely popular member of 4A!

HUGO HENDERSON 5A RESPONSIBILITY
For his dedication and hard work to remain up to date with all of his learning.

Keep up the great work, Hugo!

DIGBY WILLS 5A RESPONSIBILITY
For his determination and focus to remain on task until he completes his work.

Well done, Digby!

WALT BIRCHALL 5B RESPONSIBILITY
For always being a part of the classroom discussion and sharing your ideas

respectfully. Your input benefits the class. Well done Walt!

CHLOE TAYLER 5B ASPIRE
For always completing learning tasks on time and to a high standard. You are

a role model for learning for other students in Grade 5 Chloe. Well Done!

SEB COONEY 5C ASPIRE For always striving to achieve his absolute best during learning time.

SOPHIE ABBOTT 5C RESPECT Well done Sophie for always treating others with kindness and empathy.

IVY GITTINGS 5C RESPONSIBILITY
Well done Ivy for taking initiative and always looking for ways to help your

teachers and peers in the classroom.

EVIE ALSOP 5C RESPECT For showing kindness to others and always being there for her friends.

EDDIE WILSON 6A ASPIRE
For the enthusiasm, effort and focus you have put into your learning this week.
You have shown some quality results for your efforts, keep up the great work

Eddie!

FLYNN WILL 6A RESPONSIBILITY
 For taking ownership of your learning and ensuring that you put your best

effort into any task you attempt. Keep up the positive attitude Flynn!

WILLOW SWAN 6C RESPONSIBILITY
For being an outstanding student in class and aspiring to achieve her learning

goals. Excellent Willow keep it up!

JOE BAULCH 6C RESPONSIBILITY
For always being a responsible student and being a great class member! We

are so impressed with you Joe! Keep up the amazing work!

values awards
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e Smart update 3 – 
Technology (mobile application) update: Snapchat

What is Snapchat?
Snapchat is a messaging app that lets you send images, videos or instant text messages to friends. These images, videos
and messages are only available for a short period of time once they are opened. You can also use filters on your
images and upload photo and video stories that last for 24 hours before they disappear. Businesses and organisations
can create their own channels. Content posted to Snapchat is not as temporary as it may appear, as users can save
chats or screenshot them without the sender knowing. Adult content can also be accessed in the app. 
In August 2022, Snapchat introduced an in-app tool called Family Center, which will provide parents and carers with an
insight into who their teens (13-17) are interacting with on Snapchat. Parents will not be able to access the content of
their children's interactions, but they will be able to report any accounts of concern. Snapchat has created a video for
parents and carers to find out more about how to sign up and use Family Center. 

           intended for anyone 13+
           
           privacy settings you can adjust. 
           
           report cyber-bullying or abuse to snapchat.
          
           block a user on a snapchat.

PLEASE BE AWARE OF THIS…….

A reminder that the Office of Children’s e-safety recommend that kids be 13+ to use these social media apps...reason
being that research undertaken has found that kids do not have the mental age in primary school to use and deal with
these forms of social media effectively. Please remind your children that the use of messaging services and harassing or
having conversations regarding relationships is not appropriate. If asked to stop, the expectation is that the contact
stops immediately. Also re the receiver of messages; if uncomfortable, then it is important to ask the messenger to
cease, and have a discussion with an adult for support if it is not ceasing. Contact the school if it continues and we will
follow up with the necessary actions as stated in the Bellbrae Internet User Agreement, including contacting Senior
Constable Robbie Noggler.

For more information, including ways to block content accessed by your kids, please log onto;  
https://www.esafety.gov.au/esafety-information/games-apps-and-social-networking/snapchat
https://www.esafety.gov.au/key-issues/esafety-guide/snapchat

Mr O’Donnell 
Year 4 & eSmart Coordinator

e Smart Update 3 – june2023

Cyber Safety











a note from the office

Thank you to all the families who have paid Curriculum Contributions, Voluntary Levies and to those who have kindly
donated to the Bellbrae Primary School Building Fund.
Without your support, we would not be able provide our students with the resources that are required.

If you have not already returned your forms and contributed …… it is not too late













Lunch orders

*** Reminder to complete your order. You must
get to the payment section to complete. If

you do not receive a payment confirmation and
canteen order number via email, your order

will not have been processed. (See below) ***

Canteen
Wednesday, Thursday

 ONLINE ORDERS 
By 9.30AM DAILY

COMMUNITY NEWS




Sushi Tuesdays



Online Only by 8pm Monday
Nights healthysuushi.square.site

Canteen - Specials



Please see compass menu for
all specials











http://healthysuushi.square.site/
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OCEAN Lending helps clients to transfer to the next stage
of their lives and accomplish their goals through finance.

Our services include home loans, business and commercial
finance, franchise finance, car finance and personal loans.

Please contact Scott 0407 349 246 or
scott@oceanlending.com.au for further information. 






























mailto:scott@oceanlending.com.au
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